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22nd April 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 10 Work Experience 2022 
 
As you know, Year 10 students have the opportunity of one week’s work experience between  
27th June and 1st July 2022. 
 
Please encourage your child to make their work placement choice on the database by 29th April 
2022 via this link: https://tep.learnaboutwork.net/  If your child is sourcing their own placement 
(SOP), then completed SOPs need to be signed by the employer and returned to me so that I can 
add these to the database by 29th April 2022.  We’ve had to move these dates to allow us more time 
to allocate student placements and for students to make contact with their employers.   
 
If your child has lost their PIN, is unclear, or has any questions, then please see me.   
 
Any further questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to email me: 
ggarrett@elycollege.co.uk or call: 01353 652875. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
Mrs G Garrett 
Work-related Learning Co-ordinator 
Scott House Student Support Assistant 
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